
 

KS1 RECORDER CLUB 
Dear Parents, 

 

In KS1 we offer a weekly recorder club for children in Y1 and Y2.  The club meets every 

FRIDAY lunchtime from 12.15-12.45.  The children will need to eat their lunch before the club 

starts, and those children who are in recorder club will get to go into lunch first, and will not 

have to queue.  The staff on duty at lunchtime will always allow the children through. 

 

Places at the club are limited to a maximum of 15, and if you wish your child to join, please fill 

out the reply slip below.  The children will need to have their own recorder in school every 

Monday, as we do not have spare recorders to share out.  The class teachers will remind them 

just before lunch. However, in the unlikely event your child forgets to come, it may be difficult 

for me to locate them once the club has started.  If this happens, we will let you know if your 

child has missed 2 consecutive sessions, so you can have a chat with them at home about it. 

 

Cost for the club, will be worked out once we know numbers, however it is usually around  

£15-£20 per term.  Your child will remain in the club, unless you let us know in writing that you 

wish them to stop.  During the year, the children will have 3 opportunities to perform at the end 

of each term.  This may be a special assembly, or evening concert. 

 

Recorder club will start on Monday 17th September, and please assume your place is confirmed, 

unless we let you know otherwise. 

 

We look forward to welcoming your child to recorder club, and the start of their musical 

journey at school. 

 

Jo Eccles 

Hertfordshire Music Service 

 

 

To: JO ECCLES – GREENWAY SCHOOL – KS1 RECORDER CLUB. 

 

My child:_______________________________________________ 

 

Would like to join the KS1 Recorder Club on a Monday lunchtime 12.15-12.45 

 

I understand my child will need their own recorder. 

 

Signed:___________________________ (parent/carer) 


